
 

 
 

 

November 2018 

 

Dear Friend of Providence, 

More than 6,600 young women are experiencing the unique Catholic education offered 
at Providence Catholic School. 

Their story and the story of thousands of alumnae are being created by today's 
generation of Provets.  

We call it Providence Power. 

The power to make a difference through our guiding principles of faith, integrity 
and justice. 

Today, we ask you to support Providence Power and the mission of Providence 
Catholic School through your financial gift of $500 or more, which will be utilized for 
the general fund, tuition assistance, enhanced technology, or a designated specific 
initiative of your choice. 

Donations of $500 or more will receive a Providence Power t-shirt, which will be 
available at the Providence Spring Gala on April 6, 2019.    

We hope it will remind you of how Providence has shaped the lives of women for 67 
years, and continues to shape the lives of young women from all walks of life into the 
best of what our community has to offer. 

That's … the Power of Providence. 

For more information, please email us at sergiosalinas@providencehs.net or call 210-
224-6651, extension 227. 

 

Sincerely in God’s Providence, 

 

Alicia Garcia 
Principal  
Providence Catholic School  



 

 
 

 
Name:   _____________________________________ 
Business Name: _____________________________________ 
Address:  _____________________________________ 
Phone:  _____________________________________ 
 
I am making my gift via:  
___ Credit Card www.providencecatholicschool.net/giving  

___ Enclosed Check (payable to Providence Catholic School – Annual Appeal)  

 

I would like to support Providence Catholic School with a 1 time gift of: 

___ $500 ___$250 ___ $100 ___Other $_______ 
 

Please apply my gift into 12 equal monthly payments: 

___$500 ___$250 ___ $100 ___ Other $_______ 
 
Please designate my gift for: 
___General Fund (the area of greatest need) 

___Other (please specify)_______________________________________________ 

___My employer will match this gift. My matching form is: ___Enclosed __ Forthcoming 
 
Our Gift to You  

Thank you for your contribution. For a donation of $500 
or more, you will receive a Providence Power t-shirt, 
which will be available at our Spring Gala on April 6, 
2019.  

Select t-shirt size:  

___ S     ___ M     ___ L     ___ XL     ___ XXL  
 
Sergio H. Salinas. Development Director 
sergiosalinas@providencehs.net  
1215 N. St Mary’s, San Antonio, Texas 78215 
210-224-6651 ext. 227 


